
For Immediate Release 

  

Green Bay, WI – Aspiro announced today that effective April 1 it has been awarded the contract to 
administer the Birth to Three program for Brown County.   Aspiro was selected through an RFP 
process announced last fall. 

  

The Birth to Three program ensures that eligible families have access to a comprehensive team of 
early intervention specialists, including special educators, service coordinators, occupational 
therapists, physical therapists, and speech-language pathologists. 

  

Aspiro President, Ryan Ruzziconi, expressed his enthusiasm for the continued collaboration: 
"Aspiro is honored to be selected to provide Birth to Three services to Brown County children and 
families. We will continue to partner with Brown County to maintain a high level of program integrity 
in providing these important services for children and families.” 

  

Brown County Health & Human Services Executive Director, Erik Pritzl, also shared his confidence 
in Aspiro's ability to deliver services: "Aspiro has been a longtime partner in providing Birth to Three 
services to Brown County children and families. We are confident that with this transition, Brown 
County families will continue to receive the same level of high-quality services with the Aspiro 
team." 

  

There is not a waitlist for services and referrals can be made at www.aspiroinc.org/birthto3 or 920-
593-4391. 

  

Aspiro (www.aspiroinc.org) 

About Aspiro 

Aspiro was established in 1957 by a group of 67 parents of children with disabilities. Sixty-eight 
years later, and serving over 1,400 individuals and families, Aspiro still works to drive their work 
forward through ten different services: Assisted Day Services, Birth to Three, Building Full Lives, Day 
Services, Employment Services, Group Supported Employment, Prevocational Services, Project 
SEARCH®, Recreation and Respite Care. 
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